
MOW WEEKLY UPDATE! 
4/26/2011 

 
 
Hello MOW folks and welcome to the 
latest installment of the MOW Weekly 
Update.  Like sands through the hour 
glass these are the updates of your 
MOW!   
 
WEEK IN REVIEW: 
 
Tuesday:   The crew met at the shop.  
Did good work and went home. 
 
Thursday:  More good work was done 
at the shop and by the good weed control 
crew afterward we went home. 

Chris, Frank, Mike and Heather work on the points of switch #14

   
Saturday:  Chris let the crew for the day.  They worked on switch #14 to get the points 
to throw a little a easier.  Heather and Richard worked on tightening bolts on the track #1 
to the CPPS.  Finally, we found that there are major problems with the hydraulic system 
of the tie shear, as the hydraulic pump seems to have broken apart and filled the system 
with shards of the pump.  More repairs to come. 
 
WEEK AHEAD: 

 
Tuesday:  We will be working in the shop 
starting at 5:00 p.m.   
 
Thursday:  We will be working in the 
shop starting at 5:00 p.m. 
 
Saturday:  We have more work on the 
track starting at 8:00 a.m. 
 
See you out on the line, 
 
John, Sandy, and Chris 

Frank, Chris, and Harry evaluate damage to the Tie Shear. 


